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On 03/19/2025 at 9:50 AM the City of Napoleon will be testing the
Severe Weather Sirens. This test is in conjunction with the State and
County wide tests conducted by the Ohio Emergency Management
Agency and the Henry County Emergency Management Agency.

This is a good time for all Ohioans to review their plans of what to do
in the case of severe weather. As outdoor activities increase a quick
check of the forecast will help plan a safer time in the great outdoors,
or that spring sporting event.

Some great sources of weather information are the National Weather
Service, your State and Local EMA and your Local Radio and
Television News Stations.



